
FROM THE PERMANENT SECRETARY   
Mike Brennan 

 

 

Mr William Humphrey, Chair 
Public Accounts Committee  
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST 
BT4 3XX 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.gov.uk  

 Our Ref: SCOR-0325-2020 
 

18 December 2020        
Dear William, 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session - Generating Electricity from 
Renewable Energy 
 
Thank you for your letter of 8 December 2020. 
 
I look forward to attending the Committee’s meeting on Thursday 28 January 2021 in 
relation to the NIAO Report on “Generating Electricity from Renewable Energy”. 
 
I will be accompanied by: 

 Richard Rodgers – Head of Energy Group  

 Thomas Byrne – Director of Energy Strategy  

 Trevor McBriar – Principal Officer, Renewable Electricity  
 
I attach biographies and pictures for all except Trevor, whose I will send on in January. 
 
I trust that this is all in order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
MIKE BRENNAN 
Permanent Secretary 
Department for the Economy 

Netherleigh 
Massey Avenue 
Belfast BT4 2JP 
Tel:  028 90529441 
email:  mike.brennan@economy-ni.gov.uk  
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